
From: Gjorgji Filipov <zzis@unet.com.mk>
To: <scit.mail@wipo.int>
Date: Tue, Mar 30, 1999  9:43 AM
Subject: SCIT Strategic Plan

Dear Mr. Wittig

Thank you for your invitation for provision of comments regarding the
draft outline of the proposed strategic plan of SCIT. I consider the
plan elaborate and quality, covering broad topics specific for the
present and future style of working in the Intellectual Property
Offices.
Our office stands at WIPO's disposal for any contribution and assistance
as regards the strategic plan, through the designated contact person:

Davor Spasoski,
zzis@unet.com.mk
Attn: Dspasoski

Yours truly,
Gorgi Filipov
director


